Rocky Mountain House Search & Rescue
Rocky Search and Rescue

Box 1888, Rocky Mountain House, Alberta
T4T 1B4

May 23, 2016
To all teams in Search & Rescue Alberta,

Due to the devastating wildfire occurring in Wood Buffalo Region and the impact that
has had on Fort McMurray and its residents, Rocky Mountain House Volunteer Search &
Rescue Society would like to put forward a chatlenge to all teams.

Rocky SAR will be donating $500 directly to Fort McMurray Search and Rescue and we
challenge any team and its members that would like to participate to donate. No amount
is too small. We ask that any amount be sent directly to:

Fort McMurray Search & Rescue
Box 5053, Fort McMurray, AB T9H 3G2

Thank you to all the SAR teams throughout the province

Il

Edward Van Heeren
President, Rocky SAR



